
March 31, 2022 
 
It is a pleasure to recommend Cameron Griffin as a recipient of the Eta Omega Chapter 
Scholarship. 
 
Throughout Cameron’s time at Westlake High School, Cameron has maintained a great 
academic standing. His drive and determination to achieve scholastically while juggling other 
related responsibilities such as being a member of the National Honor Society, National Arts 
Society, Westlake Golf Team, while participating in the Christmas Uplift and Golf Classic for the 
ETA Omega Chapter, not only displays Cameron’s dedication to scholarship, service, but 
citizenship as well. I strongly believe being a recipient of the Eta Omega Chapter Scholarship 
will not only enhance Cameron’s scholarship, service, and citizenship, but will also push 
Cameron to be a leader within any setting he is in.  
 
During Cameron’s time in my class, he was determined in accomplishing his goals. Being 
focused and persistent were traits always being displayed. Cameron’s attributes and accolades 
are merely touched upon in this brief letter, which in no way, clearly expresses his true 
dedication and determination to succeed and excel in everything he puts his mind to.  
 
In closing, I believe Cameron would be a well-deserving recipient of the Eta Omega Chapter 
Scholarship for reasons which are beyond my ability to explain in anymore words. As an 
educator, it is rare to encounter an exceptionally well-rounded individual such as Cameron. He 
is obviously gifted with leadership capabilities and is equally impressive in his shining attitude 
and giving spirit. Your committee would be remiss in overlooking Cameron.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if I can provide any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Marcel Smith  
Westlake High School 
Smithm9@fultonschools.org 
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